
 
 

 
 

Thursday 20th April 2017 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
In my letter of 28th March advising you that Simon Morley would be leaving Kirkby on Bain, I 
promised to keep you updated on the Governing Body’s progress to appointing a new Head Teacher 
 
At our meeting before Easter, the Governors delegated responsibility for the appointment to a panel 
of Governors and we have been working over the holiday to move the process forward as fast as we 
can. We can then look to an appointment in time for the new Head to start in role on 1st September 
2017. 
 
Kirkby On Bain is seen as a desirable post for a Headteacher and our advertisement and associated 
paperwork was approved last night by the Governors and our advisors meaning that the advert will 
appear in the public domain from today.  Applications are invited for the role and we hope to 
interview towards the end of this half term. 
 
As I promised before, I will keep you updated as we move forward, but if you do have any questions 
please do catch me outside school or via Michelle Lee, Clerk to The Governors. 
 
Your sincerely 

 
Paul Brewster 
Chair of Governors 
 


